
For full event details, please visit www.mspra.org. 
For questions, call Danielle Bach at MASA at (517) 327-2595.

Join us on June 29 for a day-long Action Lab featuring ADA compliance experts from Foxbright.  
Participants will learn how to produce documents that comply with the Americans with Disabilities Act 
(ADA) as well as have time to work on their own documents with the help of the Foxbright team.  
To make the most of the Action Lab, be sure to bring your laptop and electronic versions of documents you 
wish to make compliant.  Participants do not need to be a Foxbright client to participate. 

2017 MSPRA Summer Drive-In Conference!
ADA Action Lab - June 29 - Ingham ISD, 2630 W. Howell Rd., Mason, MI 48854 

Conference begins at 9 a.m. and ends at 2:30 p.m. (Registration at 8:30 a.m.)  Lunch provided!

Register by June 23:     https://goo.gl/CahpfY                                     Space is limited to the first 90 registrants.

Cost:  $25 - for MSPRA members or if you are attending with (and are registered by) an MSPRA member  
           $35 - for non-members attending on their own

The ADA Action Lab 
is sponsored by:

Learn how to make your school district’s PDF, Microsoft Office, and 
Google Drive documents ADA compliant!

http://www.mspra.org
https://goo.gl/CahpfY


MI School PR Association 
1001 Centennial Way, Suite 300 
Lansing MI 48917

Dear MSPRA Member,
Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) 
compliance has been a hot topic for all of us 
in the education community this year.  Now 
that we understand the guidelines, it is time to 
learn how to properly create electronic school 
documents that are accessible to everyone.  
Join us at Ingham ISD on June 29 for MSPRA’s 
next Drive-In Conference:  ADA Action 
Lab.  Not only will you learn how to create 
compliant Word, Excel, Google Drive and 
PDF documents, but you will have an entire 
afternoon to work one-on-one with the ADA 
Compliance experts from Foxbright.   
They will help you make sure your school 
district’s documents meet ADA guidelines and 
answer all of your questions.  

We hope to see you in June!

—Your MSPRA Board & PD Committee 


